
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

STUDENT BULLETIN 
November 23, 1976

God— -the greatest lover,
So loved— the greatest degree,
The world— the greatest company,
That He gave— the greatest act,
His only begotten Son— the greatest gift,
That whosoever— the greatest opportunity,
Believeth— the greatest simplicity,
In Him— the greatest attraction,
Should not perish— the greatest promise,
But— the greatest difference,
Have— the greatest certainty,
Eternal life— the greatest posession. John 3:16 ---- Davies

ALL STUDENTS:
Students must clear any unpaid account balance on their account, or make arrangements with 
Mr. Hodges to be cleared to take finals...Don't delay in clearing this matter. Do not wait
until test week!!!

A REMINDER:
Wednesday, November 2A, is the final day to turn in winter quarter registrations without 
a late fee. Registration for students on campus closes as of that date,

WOMEN1S INTRAMURAL VOLLEYBALL:
Tonight is the last round in the intramural tournament. These games are very important to
the final standings.
The standings after last week are as follows: Here is tonight's schedule:

Won Lost
200 Floor T ~ 1 7:00 - 200 vs 100
Off Campus A 1 300 vs 600
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7:30 - Off Campus
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vs 500 
Bye

100 Floor 2 3
300 0 5

LOOKING AHEAD:
The Christmas Concert will be presented on December 2 this year on Thursday night at 7:30 pm 
Plan to attend. It should be a real night of festivity and blessing.
On February 1, the P.R. Team auditions will be held. Prospective teams should be practicing 
Be sure to obtain an audition form from the P.R. Department.

INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL FINAL STANDINGS:
The 1976 Intramural Football Champions were the Off-Campus singles. This was their first 
year of competing serarate from the Off-Campus marrieds. Final standings were as follows:

Off Campus Singles
Won
5

Loss
1

Off Campus Marrieds A 2
600 Floor 3 2
*f00 Floor 3 3
500 Floor 2 3
200 Floor 2 A
100-300 Floor 1 5
STUDENTS TAKING MUSIC LE35QN5 : ^
All students'taking music lessons, please check the schedule on Dr. Swaffields door (S-16) 
within the next few days.


